
Rowlands-Tree Maynard Lake.txt
From: JJA&J Rowlands [rowlands@eastlink.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2006 9:25 PM
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: Tree Maynard Lake

Dear Mr. Shalom Mandaville,
 I recently wrote an email regarding my concerns for Maynard Lake to Gloria 
McCluskey. She responded in saying that she was interested in your ideas for the 
lake situation and made me curious as to what you were thinking. I am also 
interested in saving the lake. All I need is support.
 Ms. McCluskey forwarded my email to Mr. Tony Blouin of the Halifax Regional 
Municipality. He returned my email as well.
 For further information please let me know if you are interested in 
receiving the replied emails to my original email to Ms. McCluskey. Please feel free
to ask myself for further information as well.

Thank you for you time Mr. Mandaville,
Sincerely,
Jenn Rowlands
Dartmouth, Nova Scotia
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